
 

 

Re: KH/FS/SF/Warmer Weather  
  
 27th June 2025   
  
  
 

 

  

 

  
 Dear Parents / Carers,   
  
The MET Office have forecast another warm period of weather during the week 
commencing 30th June 2025. Temperatures are predicted to reach over 30 degrees celsius 
on Monday and Tuesday.   
  
While the temperatures remain high, we will have 'Blazers Off' days. Pupils are not 
permitted to wear a jumper instead of a blazer. Blazers should still be brought into school by 
pupils. If a ‘Blazers Off’ day is announced during morning line up, the pupils can put their 
blazers in their bags. When pupils remove their blazers, they are expected to have their 
shirts tucked in and their top buttons done up. Ties must always have six stripes visible.   
  
Skirts must not be shorter than 5cm above the knee and should not be rolled over. We 
expect pupils to wear their uniform with pride both in school and whilst in the community 
to uphold our high expectations.   
  
It is especially important for pupils to carry water bottles during hot weather. Pupils are 
expected to carry a water bottle at all times and use the water dispensers to fill the bottles 
before school or during break and lunch times. Pupils cannot leave lessons to refill bottles. 
We do not issue disposable cups. Alternatively, pupils can purchase drinks during break and 
lunch time. However, only water is permitted in lessons  
  
Thank you for your continued to support in ensuring your child meets the expectations of 
our school.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  
  
  
 


